MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF FILLEIGH PARISH COUNCIL HELD AT FILLEIGH
VILLAGE HALL ON THE 29 SEPTEMBER 2014

Present were: Mr Watts, Mr Smalley, Mr Cook , Mr Rowe, Mrs Roberts, Mr White (NDC), Mr
Edgell (DCC) and one member of the public.

15. Mr Edgell gave his report and promised to follow up the continually flashing school lights. Mr
White gave his report and Mr Seale reported on the clearing of drains.

16. The minutes of the last two meetings were read and signed as correct.
17. Apologies: Mr Hewitt and Mrs Norden.

18. Matters Arising: (re minute 7) The Chairman had received an email from NDC to say that
retrospective planning consent was required for the building at Albert Villas to be applied for within
21 days from the 20 August. It had not been received, the Chairman to follow up.

19. The layby at Rectory Close was discussed re tarmacking.

20. Local Housing: Reports were awaited and hopefully a planning application would be in before
Christmas.

21. Positive fee back had been received regarding the Somersault festival and £180 had been
donated from the catering ladies to the Community Fund.

22. Cheques:- Filleigh Village Hall (grant) £400.00
St Paul’s Filleigh £400.00 (grant)

Mrs V Cook (half year salary) £175.00
Community News £15.00

Proposed Mr Smalley, seconded Mr Rowe.

Date of Next Meeting 9 December 14 at 7,.30pm.




